
On April 21st, the Reading department was given their Weekly Progress monitoring data for Achieve 

3000. During this data chat, the Principal was able to share with them their students’ overall progress 

which was at 51%, Average First Try at 72% and expected Lexile Growth (Actual 104 & Expected 56). The 

Data Chat table by teachers performance was also an eye opener as to what areas of strengths and 

weakness we need to continue to focus on until the end of the year. We are very proud to see our 

students’ achieve at such a high level and teacher performance increase during these uncertain times as 

Reading teachers continue to encourage and support their efforts!    

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Dariyall Brown 

 

 


